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

From: Liz Peterson <EPeterson@co.tuolumne.ca.us>
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 4:20 PM
To: 'LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov'; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment Letter-Revisions to the Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments
Attachments: WaterLtr.pdf

Good Afternoon Ms. Townsend, 
 
Please see the attached comments from the Tuolumne County Board of Supervisors. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Liz Peterson 
Administrative Analyst 
Tuolumne County Administrator’s Office 
 
2 South Green St. Sonora, CA 95370 
Phone: (209) 533-6396 / Fax: (209) 533-5510 
epeterson@co.tuolumne.ca.us 
www.tuolumnecounty.ca.gov 
 




